
OFFICIAL

Fire Door Safety Week (23rd-29th September) 
is an annual campaign aimed at raising 
awareness of the importance of fire doors in 
saving lives and protecting properties. 

As residents of Birmingham City Council, it's 
crucial that you understand how these doors 
contribute to your safety.

Fire doors are one of the most 
critical elements of fire safety in 

your building.

READ MORE READ MORE

A fire door isn’t just any door - it’s a 
lifesaver. If a fire breaks out, a properly 
working fire door can stop the spread of 
smoke and fire. 
However, for it to do its job, it needs to be 
in a good condition. 

https://www.birmingham.gov.uk/info/50003/council_home_repairs_and_maintenance/2485/fire_safety_in_your_home
https://www.firedoorsafetyweek.co.uk/
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A functioning fire door can be the difference between life and death. Here’s what you 
can check to ensure your fire door is up to standard.

Please report any concerns to housingrepairsonline@birmingham.gov.uk or by calling 
0121 2163330. 


